

## Phase 3 Compliance Update for Nursing Homes Phase 3 Compliance Update for Nursing Homes

Margaret Scavotto, President, Management Performance Associates.

March 18, 2020

- The ACA mandated compliance and ethics programs for SNFs. This requirement became effective November 28, 2019
- Nursing homes struggle with implementing compliance requirements while they wait for further guidance from CMS
- This web conference will review what SNFs need, and what they can do to get there
- We will also discuss the importance of meeting long-standing OIG compliance program expectations

This document is only available to subscribers

Purchase